
Over the past few months, the Village has been working towards developing a 

Beautification Plan to create a vision for Downtown’s streetscapes, open spaces, 

pedestrian areas, parking lots, and newly acquired Downtown property. The design 

team, le by The Lakota Group, has developed design concepts that will be shared with 

the community during the Summer Wine Walk on Saturday, September 25th from 

12 noon to 2 pm. 

Stop by our tent and share your thoughts on the design concepts proposed! Take part 

in the decision making process and make sure your voice is heard as we develop the 

preferred concepts for Antioch's Downtown.

To get a better understanding of what has been analyzed during this process, visit the 

project website below and make sure to take a look at the "State of Downtown Antioch" 

report. This report is an existing conditions assessment of Downtown Antioch and is 

meant to serve as the foundation for design development. 

We hope to see you on Saturday! 


